
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Upper 2 welcome parents to our ‘open doors’ event  

 

 

 

What a way to start the summer term. It was wonderful to welcome so many Upper 2 parents 

to our open doors event this week. This term, the focus was on maths, science, and DT (design 

and technology).  Pupils were so excited for their parents to browse through their books and 

observe the work they have accomplished. They even made name cards and wrote personal 

messages. Thank you to those who were able to make the open doors event. 

 

Mr Mike Arnold and Mr Matt Chandler  


